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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:		Community Development and Transportation Committee

FROM:	Alice Wakefield, Community Development Director

DATE:		February 26, 2014

SUBJECT:	Standby Architectural Firms - Recommendation

In July of 2013 at the Community Development and Transportation Committee meeting, staff was directed to pursue the option of seeking the services of stand-by architectural design firms.  These firms are to provide architectural review on projects as the City administers the Unified Development Code and the UDC Design Guidelines. 
Staff followed the request for qualification process for stand-by architectural design firms for the purpose of providing architectural design and review services.   A total of twelve architecture firms submitted proposals.  Each proposal was reviewed and evaluated by an Evaluation Committee made up of representatives from Community Development, Environmental/Public Works and Transportation Departments.    Per the evaluation criteria, the Committee is recommending the following firms:

1. TSW
1. Pond
1. Adams TODD & Associates

[bookmark: _GoBack]These firms demonstrated extensive experience in performing the desired task. The cost for the review service is approximately $150.00 an hour for each reviewer.  In December, during the FY14 Budget mid-year budget adjustment, $5,000 was allocated for such services. 

Staff requests this item to be placed on the City Council agenda on March 10, 2014 for consideration.
Attachment:  Evaluation Summary
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